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4th June 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

Eid-Ul-Adha on Friday 6  June 2025th

Once again, I would like to take the opportunity to wish all our families celebrating Eid this
week, a joyous and peaceful celebration with family and friends.

School is open on Friday 6  June but any pupil not in school that day who is observing Eid
will receive an ‘R’ code on the register for Religious Observance and the absence will be
authorised.

th

Eid Dress Day on Monday 9  June 2025th

We invite all students to come dressed in their festive attire to celebrate Eid. This will be a
wonderful opportunity to showcase pupils’ special Eid clothes.

Eid lunch on Monday 9  June 2025th

We invite pupils to join us for a special Eid lunch in the canteen.

We hope these activities will celebrate the diversity that makes our school community so
special. Once again, we wish you all a blessed Eid. May this festival bring peace and joy
to you and your family. If you have any questions regarding the upcoming events, please
feel free to contact the school office.

Eid Mubarak to you all!

Warm regards, 

Mrs S Keenan
Headteacher

Farnham Primary School
‘Together we discover, believe & achieve.’
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